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STATES GREFFE



COMMENTS
 

For a number of years all compostable material has been stored on one site in the Island and the Connétables
consider it would be a retrograde step to identify separate sites within each Parish. The focus should instead be on
reaching a decision as to the future arrangements for waste disposal including composting and on identifying an
acceptable single site for material suitable for composting.


